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PRE-SCHOOL NEWS

Contact me! 

whamm@smsrockets.net
School Phone - 618.263.3183

What’s Happening in PS!

Next Week Snack

Coming up!
 

We have *16* for snack!

Whew! We made it another week in preschool and what a 
great BUSY week that we had!  

This week we worked on mastering letter ‘E’ - we danced, sang, 
traced, dobbed, play’doh’d, colored, and sensory bin sorted the letter 
E! Next week we will move on to letter ‘F’! We will continue to work on 
our routine, classroom expectations and structure as we add more 

and more to their day. We will soon be starting our Trees study from 
the Creative Curriculum that we use! Fall is the perfect time to start 

with the gorgeous trees changing. 
  

If you are out and about in your yard - please think of having your 
little pick up leaves/small sticks/long grass/acorns and put in a baggie 

to bring in to class! We are going use it to cut for a sensory bin to 
start our study!  We had our WVC buddies this week! This is something 

that we will do every other week with different WVC student 
athletes. We are so excited for this and they had the BEST time with 
the baseball team this week! Thank you, WVC student athletes, for 

making our littles day!  We also had a whole school fire drill on 
Wednesday. The littles did not like the loud sound but they quickly and 

quietly did what they were suppose to! We also talked about fire 
safety! Great job, PS!   

Halloween party information is attached. Please keep in mind that we are 
having our Halloween party and trunk or treat the same day. They are 
encouraged to wear their costumes HOWEVER  there IS a chance your 
little will get messy/get something on their costume, PLEASE keep this in 

mind! Your little should be able to get in/out of their costume easily and on 
their own to use the potty, too! They will need to have NORMAL SCHOOL 

SHOES ON and CLOTHES UNDER THEIR COSTUME. 

Our field trip is next week! PLEASE make sure your child protection course is 
finished so you can attend the field trip. 

All parents *MUST* take the online child protection course provided by the Diocese 
to participate. Papers were sent home already with instructions. If you have 

taken this course before, you *MUST* take the refresher - it is required! Even as 
teachers, we take it every year! If you need another copy let me know and I’ll 
get it to you! I WILL get a copy of who is in compliance before the field trip 

date. You must do this to participate in classroom activities as well! 

  

 

Oct 16th - End of 1st Q. 
Oct 17th - FIELD TRIP DAY!!! 
Oct 19th - Oktoberfest 7-11  
Oct 31 - HALLOWEEN PARTY! 

TRUNK -OR- TREAT! 

Nov 1st - Mrs. Whitney Out 
Nov 4th - No School 
Nov 5th - No School  

Mrs. Whitney’s
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